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Dear Nova Parents/Guardians and Students:   
   
Nova High School is committed to ensuring that students graduate high school college and career ready. As such, 
Nova High School incorporates a summer program into its math curriculum. Math skills are vital for success on 
standardized tests, in higher education and in life. The summer math program provides students with 
intellectual stimulation that can help prevent discontinuity in learning by providing a summer math prerequisite 
skills review.   
   

The Nova High School Summer Math Program will assist in preparing students for their 2025-2026 math course.  
These assignments will be collected as a grade within the first few weeks of school. The first major assessment 
of the quarter will reflect on this summer content. You may also utilize math websites for additional examples 
beyond the suggested math review. (Khan Academy, Delta Math, Math is Fun, etc.). As a good practice, you 
should note any concepts or questions you are having difficulty with as we will review these concepts again 
upon your return to school in August 2025. Remember, each class will have a different assignment, so it is 
important that you know which math class you are registered for next school year.   
   
Steps for getting your summer math work:   

   

1. Visit Nova High School’s website (http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/novahigh/) and click on the link for 

Summer Math Program. Or go directly to the Nova Summer Math website: 

https://sites.google.com/site/novasummermath/   

2. Click on the link for the math course you are signed up for next year.   

3. Read through the course information and summer requirements.   

4. Complete the required review work.    

   

If you are not sure which math course you are registered for, please contact your guidance counselor or contact 
the school at 754-323-1650.  
   
The summer math work will be available for you starting June 4th, 2025. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact jannel.amaya@browardschools.com  
   
Thank you,   
Nova High School Math Department    
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